COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
8th November, 1933,

Dear 8ir,

I have to acquaint you I am informed by the
Ownere of the s.s. "GRACIA™ that this vessel is Que at
Glasgow early hext week when the Annual Freeboard Survey,
which will become due on the 20th instant, can be carried out.

I shall therefore ﬁe glad if you will arrange
for t he case to receive the necegsary attention.

Iem, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,
GLASGOW .




